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Dear legislators, 

 

I oppose this bill mostly with regard to the onerous video storage requirements it will 

impose on small businesses, among other reasons such as increased bureaucracy. 

While I can understand the desire to regulate these businesses, I urge legislators to 

oppose this bill until appropriate amendments can be made.  

 

I also find it discouraging that the text of the bill was revealed to the public with such 

short notice to give testimony. 

 

Thank you, 

Wing-kei Yu 


